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Audrey's Articles
~ Division5A
Happy September,
Division 5A!

As we begin fall, there are
plenty of opportunities for
service. | hope everyone is
staying safe and healthy and
that the school year continues
to be wonderful!

Dollywood Fall Rally

Fall Rally is almost here! It
will be at Dollywood on
October 16. More information
is to come! Be on the lookout
for this exciting event

Contact me!
Email:

audrey@ktkey.org




5A Divisional Officer Training

This month, | will host a Divisional Officer Training! |
hope you will encourage your officer board to join us
to learn some great tips to keep your clubs running
smoothly! Due to a recent rise in Covid-19 cases, | am
planning to host this meeting via Zoom on
Wednesday, September 22 at 7 PM EST. Be on the
lookout for an email from me regarding further details
about this exciting and informative event.



Key Club Week

Key Club Week is from November 1-5. Each da
represents different aspects of what we do.




Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF

Key Club is a partner for UNICEF's trick-or-treat event.
Donations are used to support children in need. They

provide emergency relief, education, and improve
childhood health worldwide. | will talk more about this
event in upcoming months, so be on the lookout for more
details!




